
 

 

04.09.2024 

 

To, 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001. 
 
Kind Attn: Mr. Piyush Kumar 
 

Dear Sir, 

 

This is in reference to your email dated September 04, 2024, seeking clarification regarding the 
recent price movement of the Company’s security. 
 
We wish to inform you that, aside from the proposed rights issue (details of which were 

disclosed to the Exchanges on July 13, 2024), there is no unpublished price-sensitive 

information, as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, that we believe would impact the price behavior of the Company’s scrip 

across exchanges. 

 

Kindly take the above clarification on record. 

 

Thanking you. 

For Geojit Financial Services Limited 

 

 

 

Liju K Johnson 

Company Secretary 
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